
 
Simon Cordell
 

From: GL-HCORNERMCENQ [mailto:gl-hcornermcenq@hmcts.gsi.gov.uk] 
Sent: 04 March 2014 15:23
To: 'Lorraine Cordell'
Subject: RE: Simon Cordell Errors on Cases.
 
 
Dear Mr Cordell,
 
 
Staff are looking for the records at Enfield Magistrates Court this week; however, we will not have
them for tomorrow morning. We will endeavour to have as many as possible before Thursday.  If
there are specific dates you needed particularly, these could be accessed first.
 
 
Regards,
 

Customer Services Unit

Highbury Corner Magistrates Court

Tel: 0207-506 3100

Fax: 0870 739 5768
e-mail: GL-HCORNERMCENQ@hmcts.gsi.gov.uk

I am neither authorised to bind the Ministry of Justice contractually, nor to make representations or other statements which may bind the Ministry
of Justice in any way via electronic means.

 

From: Lorraine Cordell [mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk] 
Sent: 04 March 2014 15:08
To: GL-HCORNERMCENQ
Subject: RE: Simon Cordell Errors on Cases.

To Whom It May Concern:
 
I am wondering if there is any update, as I am in Woolwich Crown Court tomorrow and as said I wanted the information before I went to
court.
 
Regards
 
Simon Cordell
 

From: Lorraine Cordell [mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk] 
Sent: 03 March 2014 14:39
To: 'GL-HCORNERMCENQ'
Subject: RE: Simon Cordell Errors on Cases.
 
To Whom It May Concern:


